
Spartan Baseball Board 

Meeting Minutes 

February 3, 2014 

 

Opening: 

Meeting was called to order at 7:00 pm by Matt Bailie. 

 

Present: 

Coach Matt Bailie 

Debbie Solders 

Ray Bayer 

Ron Staub 

Tina Hobbs 

John Kitchens 

A.  Agenda 

Updates on Spring & Summer baseball and the dugout/backstop project. 

B. Open Issues and New Business 

We received confirmation that we will be doing the Pumpkin Patch again next year at OHF.  We 

discussed ways to make it more successful such as; increase advertising, possibly make the caramel 

apples, use of a radar gun for an activity for the older kids. 

Matt would like to see if we could get a couple of iPads for the baseball team to use for recording the 

boys and score keeping. 

Spartan Youth Baseball camp was February 1 and 2, 2014 and each day they had 37 kids attend the 

camp.  This was a much better turn out than the previous years.   

Spring Fundraiser Oranges cost $12.75 Grapefruit cost $10.75 the money raised will go directly back to 

the kids for them to use towards their summer baseball fees.   



Fence signs –  Renewal letters to go out on 2/4/14.  Goal is to collect $8,000 in 2014; in 2013 we 

collected $5,000.  Need to order new signs for Dicks Auto group, Premier (new sign need art work), 

Coyotes 

Spring tryouts will be held on March 3 and 4, 2014.  Will hold a parent meeting possibly on March 5, 

2014 with a meeting immediately following for kids invited to Arizona.  

Dugout Project:  Packet was approved by the city 1/30/14.  We now have to wait for 56 days for public 

notice/comments 

Arizona Spring Break trip – Will be $150.00 for each kid.  This will include airfare, lodging, 3  coaches 

rental vans,$300.00 for gas,  2 dinners, ASU game, Castle and Coasters. 

C. Financials 

Not discussed 

D. Agenda for Next Meeting 

No set agenda for next meeting 

Adjournment: 

Meeting was adjourned at 9:30pm.  The next general meeting will be March 3, 2014 7:00pm at the 

American Legion Hall, 285 West Main Street, Hillsboro, OR 97123. 

 

Minutes submitted by:   Tina Hobbs 

 

 

 


